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Tuesday 4th February - Parents Evening 
Wednesday 5th February - Parents Evening 
(More information to follow) 

Friday 7th February - Number Day!

Week commencing Monday 10th February, the school will be 
focusing on ‘Cultures and Inspirations’. Each class will be studying 
a country, Rainbow class will be producing work based on Italy. 
Sunshine Class will be studying and producing work based on China. 

Monday 17th February to Friday 21st February - Half Term Break

NEWSLETTER
Sunshine 
& Rainbow

Dates for your diary 

We are extremely excited to share that we will be having two exciting visitors over the
coming weeks. 

On Tuesday 28th January we will be joined by a police officer and on Thursday 6th
February, we will be joined by some of the firefighters from Chertsey fire station (no

call outs permitting!)

Police Officer and Fire Fighter Visit



This half term, our topic will be ‘People Who Help Us’.
Each week, we will focus on different professions that contribute significantly to our
community. Next week, the children will be learning about the role of a police officer
and how they help our community.
We will be:

Creating finger print pictures
Labelling the polices uniform
Writing ‘I can see’ sentences based on a police station
Having a special visit from a police officer!

Our ‘Words of the Week’ will be:

Next week, we will be
learning...

Maths
In Maths, the children will consolidating
and building on the following: 

Comparing Mass
Exploring the term ‘balance’ and
finding a balance in a range of
objects
Exploring and comparing capacity 

Literacy

RE
Galilee to Jerusalem: I know that Jesus cares for everyone.

Understanding the world

In Phonics, we will introducing digraphs
(when two letters come together to make
one sound): 

‘qu’ as in queen.
‘ch’ as in chick
Practising to read CVC words. 

Please do spend some time looking at your
Phonics practise book.
The pronunciation of these sounds can be
found by clicking here: 

Have a lovely weekend!

police fingerprint

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5xIkatg0YIA

